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CLOTHING OUR KIDS (COK) PRESS RELEASE – FEBRUARY 24, 2025 

COK VOLUNTEERS ARE WORKING HARD THIS YEAR TO FILL HIGH 

SCHOOL CLOSETS WITH ESSENTIAL CLOTHING 

Contact info@clothingourkids.org 

 

Laurel represents the fourth Sussex County High School supported by COK. The organization 

began with a pilot program at Cape Henlopen High School last February filling nurses’ closets for 

students in need of appropriate clothing. In addition to Cape Henlopen and Laurel, COK fills closets 

at Woodbridge and Georgetown’s Sussex Central High Schools. Our goal is to help these students 

learn with dignity and reach their true potential. COK is extremely pleased to welcome Laurel High 

School as a beneficiary of our school clothing program. 

 

COK Volunteer Buyers Debbie Faust and Marilyn Kray purchased the basic garments for the Laurel 

closet. Marilyn is a veteran buyer while Debbie is a welcome new addition to the COK family. 

Debbie mentioned she is honored to be a part of COK after delivering the clothing to the school. 

 

Pictured left to right is COK’s Marilyn Kray and Debbie Faust with Laurel High School Nurse Logan 

Downes who said “Thank you, all! We are so excited and grateful.” 

 

 
 

For information regarding Clothing Our Kids (COK), or to donate, please go to 

www.clothingourkids.org. Kindly pass on the good work of COK by sharing this Update and 

liking our Social Media posts with your family, friends, neighbors, and colleagues. 
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